
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 27, 2011 

 

 

      

Kenneth Doyle 

705 Summit Ave 

St. Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA EMAIL:  kendoyle@umn.edu 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 705 Summit Avenue   

 

Dear Mr. Doyle: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 25, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, 

November 22, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse. 

 

Please note that the November 2, 2011 City Council public hearing is canceled for this 

matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 

 Christine Boulware, HPC (email) 
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